
 

ID Cards Required for  

Saucon Valley Compost Center 

 

Effective in 2012, ID Cards will be required for Hellertown Borough and 

Lower Saucon Township residents who use the Compost Center. 

The Yard Waste Recycling Committee, which oversees the operation of the 

Compost Center, is implementing this requirement in order to expedite 

check-ins at the Compost Center entrance gate. The new ID card, which can 

be displayed to the gate attendant by residents, will be much faster than the 

sign-in procedure that has been used for the past several years, especially 

since many of the users make repeated visits to the facility during the 

Friday – Saturday operating schedule. 

ID Cards will be issued on a walk-in basis at both the Hellertown Borough 

Hall and at the Lower Saucon Township Municipal Building during the 

following times. 

 Hellertown Borough – 685 Main Street, Hellertown, PA 18055  
Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 

 Lower Saucon Township – 3700 Old Philadelphia Pike, Bethlehem, 
PA 18055 
Monday – Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 

ID Cards will also be issued at the Compost Center gate on Fridays and 

Saturdays from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. beginning April 13, 2012. 

 

 


